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BASEBALL CANBERRA – COVID LOCKDOWN – 13 AUGUST 2021 
 

 
In accordance with advice from the ACT GOVERNMENT, Baseball Canberra will enter lockdown from 5pm 
12 AUGUST 2021 for the required period of seven (7) days. This will mean that the following will come into 
effect: 
 

 the Baseball Canberra office at Narrabundah Ballpark will be closed; 

 the Winter Development program held on Tuesdays and Thursdays will be suspended; 

 High Performance Program training in the gym and on-field at Narrabundah Ballpark will be 
suspended; 

 all access to Narrabundah Ballpark (including the indoor batting cages) will be suspended; 

 all Sporting Schools programs will be paused. 
 
Baseball Canberra will continue to seek advice from the ACT Government, to review the situation, and to 
ensure that the health and safety needs of our baseball community are met in these unpredictable times. 
While Baseball Canberra’s office will be closed, we will continue to work from home. We ask that you be 
patient with any requests for information during this time. 
 
Please follow the lockdown requirements of the ACT Government. We know that a lockdown is stressful 
and presents a lot of uncertainty however, doing your part will assist the ACT Government, health officials 
and the community to get us back on the field as soon as possible.  You can find further details about what 
is required by the ACT Government during lockdown at https://www.covid19.act.gov.au/ 
 
Please monitor yourselves for any COVID-19 symptoms. If symptoms develop, please get tested 
immediately and isolate until you receive your test results. We urge you to also keep checking the ACT 
Government COVID-19 webpage for the most up-to-date information. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. Please stay safe and healthy and we will endeavour to 
provide updates to the situation and potential return to programs as developments unfold. 
 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Bankowski 
Acting General Manager 
Ph: 0435-828-844 
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